Date
Name of Compassionate Use/Expanded Access Director

Drug Company Name

Address

City, State Zipcode
Dear Name,


My name is Patient Name, and I currently live in State Name where Dr. Name practices at Hospital or Medical Facility Name. I am a stage and disease (for example Stage IV breast cancer) patient. During my current course of treatment I have tried all medications currently approved by the FDA with little or no success. My physician, Dr. Name, a board certified specialist in specialty, made me aware of the current clinical trial of your investigational drug, Drug Name.  

Dr. Name has examined the published data on Drug Name and the results it is achieving in clinical trials. After careful medical consideration, he/she has recommended that I attempt to enter one of your trials, as Drug Name is my last option to attack this disease. As I'm sure you are aware, clinical trials have very rigid participant criteria and because of my disease progression, combined with other physical ailments (or other reasons), I did not qualify as a trial participant.  


As a result, I am writing to you in conjunction with Dr. Name, to request access to Drug Name outside of the clinical trials, pursuant to the Trickett Wendler, Frank Mongiello, Jordan McLinn and Matthew Bellina Right to Try Act of 2018 (S.204), which was signed into law on May 30, 2018. That Act  recognizes the need for patients like myself to have access to certain investigational new drugs that are currently moving through the lengthy FDA approval process. It provides patients like me the opportunity to request medications from manufacturers like Drug Company Name with the approval and recommendation of a treating physician, if the medication has satisfied Phase One of FDA testing and remains under consideration. I meet all the required criteria and qualify for access under this law. My physician has co-signed this letter requesting access and will attest to the fact that your IND Drug Name is currently my best course of medical treatment and my best hope for extending my life. 


It is my understanding that the federal Right to Try law protects your company from any liability for providing the drug and provides your company the appropriate legal protection allowing you to provide me with access to Drug Name. I recognize this is a new law, and a new course of action for a drug manufacturer in your situation. Should you have any legal questions please contact the Goldwater Institute at (602) 462-5000 or info@goldwaterinstitute.org for further information.


Both Dr. Name and myself are willing to sign any informed consent materials and waivers you require. Please respond to our request as soon as possible as time is truly of the essence in my case.  

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.


Sincerely, 


Patient Name



Dr. Name

Address



Address


City, State Zip code


City, State Zip code


Phone




Phone
